
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

Tesi Vake, Shanaya Bilas, 
Tomasi Veamatahau, Malaga 
Tautalaitiiti, Nayson 
Christopher, Zhariya Mendes-
Fanovaha, Thomas Talamai, 

David Puleiku, Piuleini Taufa, 
Muyheng Kong, Tarnae-
Jayne Levi, Aryan Reddy, 
Maddison Hall, Pilimilose 
Tomasi, John-Destiny Vailolo, 
Reine Paeu, Bobby Aue, 
Krishant Prasad, Arav 
Kishore, David Vuki, Devesh 
Chand, Ana Tekotia, Victoria 
Gueho, Emeline Palu, 
Amanaki Pakalani, Feleti 
Lemanu, Sonny Stewart-
Samuels, Arhaan Hussain, 
Kassidy Wright, Zechariah 
Rea, Ilaisaane Tekotia, Luke 
Hou, Vika Valeliano, Susana 
Kaihau, Amirah Tefera, Seth 
Kaihe, Mapa Tonga, Lucas 
Cook, Mosese Tui, Neti Sau, 
Acacia Lemanu, Elias Puni, 
Nicholas Filia, Raymond Liku, 
Christian Cole, Aaron Katoa, 
Virgina Atiifale, Christina Iuli, 
Curtisea Nankivell, Manaia-
Lee Tangimetua, Zakiya 
Nankivell, Zuneha Hussain, 

Anayah Prasad 

Otahuhu Mangere 

Youth Group 

Otahuhu Youth Space would 
like to extend an invite to 
Fairburn Students to come 
along and check out their 
space which is open 
everyday Monday—Friday 
3pm-6pm, old Otahuhu 
Library, 12-16 High Street. 
For further details please 
email 
caroline@otahuhumainstreet.co.nz 

Wednesday 19th September 2018 Term 3, Week 9 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
 

 

THANK 

YOU   

MRS 

KEEGAN 

 
 
Mrs Keegan is retiring at the end 
of this week, after 34 years of 
service here at Fairburn School.  
Many of you and your  children 
will know her as the first aid 
person who tends to the sick and 
injured and one of the friendly 
faces in the school office.   
There will be special farewell 
assemblies planned this week 
and presentations will be made 
from the children. 
We would like to thank Mrs 
Keegan for  all of her years of 
work and we will miss her 
wonderful knowledge and 
friendly ongoing support for staff 
and children. We wish her well 
for her retirement.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

CLASS AND INDIVIDUAL  

PHOTOS 

Your children's class and 

individual photo’s are not due to 

be delivered to school until Term 

4 so children will be bringing 

them home as soon as we have 

them  

IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION FOR  

2019 ENROLMENTS  
 
 In order to avoid overcrowding, 
o r  t h e  l i k e l i h o o d  o f 
overcrowding, the board of 

Fairburn School has adopted an 
enrolment scheme which has 
been approved by the Ministry 
of Education. Under this scheme, 
students who live outside the 
‘home zone’ can apply to enter 
our ballot if they want to attend 
the school. This includes siblings 
of children that are already 
attending Fairburn School. 
For 2019, there are limited 
spaces in all year levels. 
Therefore, there will be a ballot 
for out of zone students.  
The ballot for entry in Term 1 
2019 will be held on 19th 
October. All applications for 
enrolment must be in by  
17th October.  
The enrolment scheme, which 
includes a precise description of 
the home zone, may be viewed 
at the school office, or on our 
website www.fairburn.school.nz  
 

PARENT SURVEY  
Thank you to all the parents and  
whanau who came along to last 
weeks consultation meeting. For 
those who were unable to attend 
please make sure your return 
your surveys by Friday in order 
to go into the draw  for a brand 
new Nokia Android phone!  We 

really appreciate your thoughts 
and opinions and like  hearing 
suggestions from our Fairburn 
community for future planning 

and improvements. 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

 

TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

 

 

FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

 

MONDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

 

 

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

END OF SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES:  Cornwall Cricket Club - Holiday Clinics (October 1st-12th) The popular Player 

Sports Cornwall Cricket Club Holiday Clinics are returning this October! Cornwall have offerings suitable 
for boys and girls from year 1-8. To guarantee your spot please register before September 
28th.  Website: www.cornwallcricket.co.nz/Junior-Cricket/Players-Sports-Holiday-Clinics 
Email: scott@cornwallcricket.co.nz  

http://www.cornwallcricket.co.nz/Junior-Cricket/Players-Sports-Holiday-Clinics
mailto:scott@cornwallcricket.co.nz

